
The Melgarve Cluster
Public Consultation Events

Louise Anderson
SSEN Transmission, Inveralmond 
House, 200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, 
PH1 3AQ

What is happening?
Following the virtual online public consultations held in 
December 2021, SSEN Transmission are pleased to be now 
hosting face to face public consultations to gain views and 
feedback on our proposals to connect the Glenshero, Cloich and 
Dell wind farms into the existing Melgarve 400/132kV substation 
to enable export of the electricity from these wind farms into the 
SSEN Transmission system.

We would encourage members of the local communities and all 
interested parties to attend the events.

The face to face consultations will be held at the 
following locations:

Monday 10th January, 2-7pm,
at Fort Augustus Village Hall, Fort Augustus

Tuesday 11th January, 2-7pm,
at Laggan Community Hall, Laggan

Email: louise.anderson@sse.com
Phone: 01738 341 975

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Community Liaison Manager:

@ssencommunity

Scan me

These are open door drop in sessions, open to all members of the 
public and interested parties.

If you wish to find out 
more about the project 
or read the consultation 
material that will be on 
display at the January 
pubic consultations 
please scan the above 
QR code, or use the 
following URL: 
https://bit.ly/2ZPwUMv


